
Auto-generated delinquent notice emails were issued to all firms that have not submitted a renewal 
application or to firms that have renewal applications pending approval.  If your firm has submitted a 
renewal application through the eLicense Portal, you may continue to practice until you hear otherwise 
from the Board.  You will receive an email from the Board stating the additional documentation needed 
if your firm renewal application is incomplete.  If your application is incomplete, your firm will be asked 
to cease and desist until the outstanding documentation is received.  All completed applications will 
receive an approval email with the wall certificate once the application has been reviewed.  
 
The Board has received approximately 1000 renewal applications in the last several business days and is 
working diligently to process all applications in a timely manner.  We appreciate your patience and 
apologize for any inconvenience as we work out the kinks of our new online system. 
 


